
Bossen Field Softball Update 

A massive project at Bossen Field Park that included rebuilding all the softball fields is nearly complete. 

Six new fields have been created. These fields were:  

• Raised three feet for better drainage 

• Sodded with new natural turf 

• Arranged in an improved, safer layout  

• Easily accessed by new paved paths 

There’s also a new parking lot on the south end of the park and new open play fields that will reduce 

conflicts between softball leagues and neighborhood activities. 

The two new fields at the southern end of the park opened last fall and will be ready for action when 

leagues begin this spring!  

The four fields at the northern end of the park are nearly ready, however, they will remain closed 

throughout spring and early summer to ensure the new turf has a chance to fully establish and the 

drainage system is working properly. We expect to open the four northern fields for fall leagues. 

We appreciate you choosing to participate in Minneapolis Park and Recreation Board softball and are 

excited for a new era of softball league play at Bossen Field Park! 

  


